
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Commissioners: 

Re: case# EA-2015-0146 
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[ am strongly opposed to Ameren Transmission Company of Illinois' proposed Mark 
Twain Transmission Project, and ask that they be denied public utility status and the 
project not be approved. The state of Missouri does not need the energy, or benefit fi:om 
the project. 

The proposed Mark Twain Transmission Project would violate our property rights, attd 
could reduce real estate values up to 50%. The poles would significantly impede fanning, 
make it impossible to graze with pottable electric fences, and destroy many centllly 
fanns. High voltage power lines increase the risk of childhood leukemia, miscarriage, 
and draining batteries in pacemakers. They create a dangerotJS fire hazard if poles go 
down in a storm or tornado. The Mark Twain Transmission Project would cause 
countless acres of deforestation, restrict future land use options, and tarnish rural 
landscapes. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

(}tJI\Q~\1~ 
f-1 i'lb I e" \-\ o e_( 

.....__) Printed Name 

Address ~~ c 

~d:o___}AQ_((l:YY-IC) 

EXHIBIT A 

( 

FILED 
February 2, 2016 

Data Center 
Missouri Public 

Service Commission




